
November 02 . 2009 .  
 
Dear Family  
Om Shanti  
 
Its been a surprising thing for all of us , because Media in Sholapur has become too 
enthusiastic for the Global Festival By Brahmakumaris . Everyday almost there is a  
" News " about Brahmakumaris in 14 Major News Papers as well as TV Channels  
( Marathi ) .  
 
We are sending you the News Coverage by " Print Media " in November 2nd .2009 
Issues . Also we are sending you the " Photgraphs Of Huge Hordings " fixed across 
the City .   
 
Thanks a lot for the appreciating mails from all over the world . Its nice to see that  
" Brahmin Family Abroad " is so much enthusiastic about the services being 
happening in India . Thanks a lot for all sweet emails with inspiring words .  
Om Shanti .  
 
In Sweet Baba's 
B.K.Nikunj 
Brahmakumaris 
Media & Public Relations Services 
+919987410009 , +919323900108 . 
 


